
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS KEESLER TECHNICAL TRAINING CENTER tATC) 

KEESLER AIR FORCE BASE MS 39534 -5000 

13 October 1987 

Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
RD 3, Box 618 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 

Dear Mr Brown 

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request. We 
received your request on 6 October 1987. 

Training records are maintained in accordance with the Federal Records Act 
(44 U.S.0 3101 - 3107 and 3301 - 3314) as promulgated by AFM 12-50, Disposi-
tion of Air Force Documentation. Prior to Change 16, 18 July 1977, to 
AFM 12-50, individual training records for formal courses of instruction 
were maintained for only 10 years and then destroyed. Therefore, training 
records for the individuals identified in your letter no longer exist. 

The fee for this request has been waived. 

Sincerely 

()4:4442-  ACKIE FLOYD 
Chief, Records Management Section 
3380 Mission Support Squadron 

UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

SEPTEMBER 18,1947 


